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FIE Fencing World Cup 

Men’s Foil Individual and Team Competitions 

Prince Takamado Trophy Tokyo 2017 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I invite you to the Prince Takamado Trophy Tokyo on behalf of the Fencing Federation 

of Japan, which will be held at Tokyo, Japan on 10-12 November. 

 

Detail of the competition as follows: 
 

 

1. Date:   10-11 November, 2017  Individual 

12 November, 2017 Team 

 

2. Competition Venue: Komazawa Olympic Park Gymnasium 

1-1-1 Komazawa Koen, Setagaya-ku, Tokyo 

https://www.tef.or.jp/kopgp/en_access.jsp 

 

3. Official Hotel:  Shinjuku Washington Hotel 

          2-3-9 Nishi-Shinjuku, Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo 

(Near JR Shinjuku Station. 8 minutes on walk. Direct bus service to the hotel is 

available from International Airports.)  

http://shinjuku.washington-hotels.jp/location/ 

 

Official Website for accommodation:   

URL: https://kitos-001.jp/fencing_ptwc2017/Entry/RegMyPage.aspx 

 

Official Travel Agency: Keio Travel Agency Tokyo Central Branch 

Email: fencing2017@keio-kanko.co.jp 

 

 

 



Price: JPY17,500(Single) 

     JPY15,500(Twin) per person per night including breakfast and tax. 

※Only room fee on 11th Nov. is charged plus JPY 1,000 each person. 

  ( Single: JPY 18,500 / Twin JPY 16,500) 

 

This accommodation fee includes transfer fee between the hotel to the venue.  

Transportation will be provided between the official hotel to the venue only for the 

guests who make a hotel reservation through the website above. 

Please note that the hotel reservation must be made through our website, if you would 

like to take the official bus. 

         

4. Time Schedule: 

09 Nov. Thu:  13:00-17:00 Accreditations available at Shinjuku Washington Hotel (SWH) 

              13:00-17:00 Weapon Control at Komazawa Olympic Park Gym. 

                              Training is available at the gym in the afternoon. 

10 Nov. Fri:  09:00-09:30 DT Meeting at competition venue 

                   09:30-10:00 Representatives Meeting at competition venue 

                   10:00-10:30 Referee Meeting at competition venue 
11:00-19:00 Individual Poules and ED up-to Tab.64 

11 Nov. Sat:  09:30-16:30 Individual ED Tab.64 to Tab.4 

17:00-18:00 Semi Finals & Finals 

18:30-19:00 Award Ceremony 

12 Nov. Sun:  10:00-17:00 Team Event 

17:30-18:00 Award Ceremony 

 

5. Organizer:  Japanese Fencing Federation 

Prince Takamado Trophy World Cup Organizing Committee 

Email: info@fencing-jpn.jp 

Phone : +81-3-3481-2378 Fax: +81-3-3481-2379 

          

6. Entry: 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Every competitor is required to be licensed for the 2017-2018 season.  

Entries must be made from the national federations through the FIE official  

website by the deadline mentioned in the FIE rule. 

 

7. Entry Fee:  Individual: EUR 60.00 per fencer  

Team: EUR 400.00 per team 

The fees are to be paid at the accreditation desk in the hotel and also at the venue 

during competitions. 

 

8. Formula	 	 	 	 	 	 According to the FIE rules. 

 



9. Referees	 	 	 	 	 	 The referees are designated by the FIE and delegations will not have to provide any	 	 	 	 	  	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Referees.	  

 

10. Doping Control      Doping control will be done according to the FIE rules. 

 

11. Visa Application      Kindly check for visa requirements to Japan before making your ticket reservations. 

          Those who need visa assistance and/or visa support, please contact email address below 

          no later than 20 OCT. 

          Email: fencing2017@keio-kanko.co.jp 

 

12. Contact the official travel agency by Email to the address below until 20 OCT.                     

Email: fencing2017@keio-kanko.co.jp 

 

13. Public transportations between the airports (Narita and Haneda) and the hotels: 

Please check information of the Airport Limousine Bus 

URL: http://www.limousinebus.co.jp/en/ 
 

 
 

Warm regards, 

 

Yuki Ota 

President 

Japanese Fencing Federation 


